
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
January 2015       
 
 
Dear Friend: 
 
The Lebanon Rotary Club and Historic Downtown Lebanon, Inc. (HDLI) are gearing up 
for the 3rd Annual “Lebanon Country Music Festival” – Stompin’ on the Street.  This is a 
free community event offering shopping, Artisan crafts, food, and great Country music 
held in downtown Lebanon on Saturday, June 13, 2015.  Last year's event was a great 
success, and it will only get bigger and better! 
 
The Lebanon Rotary Club and HDLI are both non-profit organizations who work to 
improve our community through various community projects.  With the proceeds raised 
from the 2014 event both organizations made donations to The Big Brothers and Sisters 
of Warren and Clinton County, Bridge Riding for the Disabled, Inc., Lebanon Band 
Parents Association, Boy Scout Troup 186, two Warren County 4-H Groups, 
Countryside YMCA Caring for Families Campaign, to name a few.  As you can see your 
sponsorship of this event helps us make a difference. 
 
As an important member of our community, we invite you to be an event sponsor.  
Please see the attached sheet for specific information regarding the benefits of being an 
event sponsor.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact HDLI 
Executive Director Jo Wise at 513-228-2322 (hdli-director@historicdowntown.com) or 
Rotary Event Chairman Scott Brunka at jsbrunka@go-concepts.com.  Thank you for 
your consideration. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Lebanon Rotary Club 
Historic Downtown Lebanon, Inc. (HDLI) 
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